
 

 

 

 

 

 

March 6, 1996 

 

 

Mr. John Pereira 

Director 

Historical Review Group 

Center for the Study of Intelligence 

Central Intelligence Agency  

 

Re: Assassination Records Review Board Request for Additional Information and Records No. 

CIA-9 (Publications and analytical materials)                                  

 

Dear John: 

 

We would once again appreciate your assistance in obtaining access to CIA records of possible 

pertinence to the John F. Kennedy assassination.  We request that you locate CIA or Intelligence 

Community serial publications for the dates immediately before and after the assassination (November 

20-30, 1963), including such publications as the President’s Daily Brief, the President’s Checklist, or 

any serial publications related specifically to Cuba or the Soviet Union.  In addition to intelligence 

reports, we also request that a search be undertaken for any analytical materials bearing upon the 

assassination. 

 

As with our previous requests, we would be pleased to discuss with you ways in which we might 

better refine this request. 

 

Thank you for your assistance. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

David G. Marwell 

Executive Director   

 


